
Welcome (Insert Name),

It’s my pleasure to welcome you to Las Madres for the 2005 calendar year! 

Filled with family, fun and camaraderie, our playgroups are off to a great 
start and with each and every one of you contributing any way you can and 
remaining active, they will continue to be a strong presence in everyone’s lives.

It is what has kept us strong for 52 years and has earned us “Bay Area’s Best” for 
2004! It is also what perpetuates the organization for the moms of tomorrow.

Attached below is your new membership card. Please remove it from this sheet 
and place it in a safe and accessible place. It has been conveniently formatted to 
fit nice and snug in your wallet for safe and immediate use.

In 2005 your membership card and membership number will be required much 
more so than in the past. This is our way of assuring that those benefits our members 
receive stay within the membership.

As we progress through the year we will be exploring more ways in which to better utilize our off-site 
membership functions which will also require the use of your membership number. Enclosed is a partial 
listing of what is on the horizon from the executive level. Take a minute and look it over – make sure to 
mark the dates on your calendar. Our program committee has been working hard to ensure a strong and 
interesting calendar for the upcoming year.

It is my pleasure to serve you as your President for 2005. Have a great year!

Sincerely, 

Stacy Schilperoort
Stacy Schilperoort 
President and Working Mom 1999
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